. .—STATE OF CALIFORNIA ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

Office of Governmental Affairs

770 L Street, Suite 1230
Sacramento, CA 95814
(916) 327-3277

May 16, 2008

The Honorable Ted W. Lieu
California State Legislature
State Capitol, Room 4016
Sacramento, California 95814

‘RE: AB 2030 (Lieu/Saldana) - As Amended March 25, 2008 — Support with Amendments
Status: Assembly Appropriations Committee Suspense File

Dear Assemblymember Lieu:

On May 15, 2008, the California Public Utilities Commission (Commission) voted unanimously to
support with amendments your AB 2030, which would require the California Energy Commission
(CEC) to adopt design and construction standards that require new nonresidential commercial
construction starting January 1, 2030 to be "zero net energy" buildings.

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to call me
at (916) 445-1430.

Sincerely,

ERIN GRIZARD

Legislative Liaison

Attachment

cc: The Honorable Mark Leno, Assembly Appropriations Committee
Members, Assembly Appropriations Committee

Daryl Thomas, Assembly Republican Caucus
John Moffatt, Deputy Legislative Secretary, Office of Governor Arnold Schwarzenegger



